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Perhaps this id for you?




Prayer 





As Street Pastors we are very aware of the need to be covered in prayer. We are very thankful for all the prayer supporters who have regularly prayed for us over the last 8 years. Street Pastors also want to take prayer out on to the streets, so we will be prayer walking once a month. If you would like to join us, please use the contact details below. It would be great to have as many people as possible.





STUDENTS FRESHERS’ FAIRS





Lancaster Street Pastors attended 2 local Freshers’ Fairs in 2016 at the University of Cumbria and Lancaster University. We were able to make many new contacts and give out lots of freebies.
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New Volunteers





We are always looking for new volunteers. If you feel the call we would love to hear from you and help answer any questions you have. Working with Street Pastors is a very rewarding and faith building exercise. If you’re the type of person that likes to be hands on, not scared of getting their hands dirty, a good listener with a compassionate heart for the lost, then Street Pastors could be for you.





Thanks





Lancaster Street Pastors would like to thank all the Churches and various organisations that have supported us financially and otherwise over the last year. 


Street pastors have been very blessed by all the words and expressions of love and encouragement given to us as we have walked around listening caring and helping.











                                                             











Last 8 years





Hours patrolled       5500+


Bottles picked up   10500+


Contacts                 9500+


Spikeys                13000+


Flip Flops                8500+


Bottles of water      1500+





Time flies when you’re having fun they say. Well 8 years has certainly flown by. It’s amazing when you add it all together the amount that has been accomplished out on the streets one night a week. Although we may not see the results there and then, seed has been sown and people’s lives have been touched with the love of God.





      Community





Lancaster Street Pastors have teams that operate on Ryelands, Skerton and the Vale. We patrol when the nights are lighter on a Friday night between 7-10pm. 


Carol singing outside Ryelands corner shop
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 Co-ordinator – Mob 07510891986


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:lancaster@streetpastors.org.uk" ��lancaster@streetpastors.org.uk�         www.lancaster.streetpastors.co.uk











